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Date: January 3, 2025 

 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
On behalf of the AUS Community, I am delighted to warmly welcome you as we 
enter  the  New  Year  2025  and  kick  off  Term  2,  beginning  this  Monday,  
January 6th, 2025. We hope you enjoyed a refreshing winter break and found a 
healthy balance among your personal, professional, and family commitments. 
 
As we begin this term, we are eager to build a fruitful partnership with you to help 
our children reach their fullest potential. We recognise that a child's success in 
school relies on support from both home and school, and we believe that a strong 
collaboration will greatly enhance your child’s educational experience. Together, we 
share the responsibility for our children's achievements, and we want to assure you 
of our commitment to fulfilling our roles to the best of our abilities. 
 
This term, we will focus on promoting high-quality learning through dedication and 
hard work, in line with our mission, vision, and core values. We have implemented 
more engaging and organised teaching methods to ensure we deliver "Quality First 
Teaching," which encourages deep learning across all subjects. Key initiatives 
include the Literacy Lighthouse project, which is interdisciplinary and helps develop 
exceptional reading and writing skills, and extracurricular activities aimed at 
addressing learning gaps in core subjects, along with a more cohesive approach to 
curriculum planning and enhanced observation and assessment practices in the 
Early Years. 
 
We appreciate your support and look forward to seeing you at the upcoming 
Parents’ Orientation and Parent-Teacher Meetings scheduled for later this month. 
 
Should you wish to discuss any issues or challenges regarding your child, please 
feel free to contact us or schedule a meeting with the school leaders or teachers. 
We are here to support you and your child every step of the way. 
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Activities Next Week 

 
 
Have a nice weekend! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Susan Rubin Varghese 
Deputy Principal  
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